
Sunday November 19

UPCOMING 
EVENTS

Sunday November 12 

Monday November 13
11:30am - PEO Meeting

11:30am - Brown Bag Lunch with
Bible Study to follow at 12pm
6pm - Confirmation at Mount

Pleasant
7pm - Book Club

8am - Worship
9:15am - Sunday School
9:15am - Band Practice

9:15am - Bell Choir Practice
10am - Worship

11am - Band Practice
6pm - Youth Night-Friendsgiving

Potluck

8am - Worship
9:15am - Adult Forum

9:15am - Sunday School
9:15am - Band Practice

10am - Worship
11am - Band Practice

11am - Reconciling in Christ
Meeting

6pm-7:30pm - Youth Night at
Mount Pleasant

Wednesday November 15

Tuesday November 14
8am-11am - Sew & Sews

6:30pm - Worship Committee
Meeting

ALTAR FLOWERS GIVEN BY MELVINA LUBE 
FOR HER MOTHER’S BIRTHDAY



UPCOMING WORSHIP
VOLUNTEERS

PLEASE PRAY FOR...
Inge VandeLeest and her family for peace and
comfort as she is in hospice.
Jill Schwartz for continued healing.
Mary Sporer as she is in hospice. 
O﻿ur members facing long term health concerns:
Myrna & Jim DeCamp, Shirley Alton, and Mark
Wanggaard.       

November 19 - 10am

Worship Asst: Stacey Robe
Ushers: Steve Dues, 

Colin McKenna
Communion Asst: 

Lori Wernicke, Connie Gardner
Power Point Tech: 

Sydney Dues
Sound Tech: 

Andy Anderson
Livestream Tech: 

Jakob Mohalley

 November 19 - 8am

Worship Asst: Stacey Robe
Ushers: Joe Kiemen, 

Grace Holm
Communion Asst: Grace Holm

 November 12 - 8am

November  12 - 10am

Worship Asst: Tony Baumgardt
Ushers: Joe Kiemen, 

Grace Holm
Communion Asst: Grace Holm

Worship Asst: Tony Baumgardt
Ushers: Jeff Wunderle, 
Joyce Christopherson

Communion Asst: 

Power Point Tech: 
Maddie Baumgardt

Sound Tech: 
Chuck Petrach

Livestream Tech: 
Zeke Petrach

LGBTQ&A - NOVEMBER 12
Join the Reconciling in Christ team on November 12 between worship services. We will
be joined by Barb Farrar, the Executive Director at the LGBT Center of SE WI located here
in Racine. Barb will take us through some terminology related to sexual orientation and
gender identity. Come with your questions and an open mind!

ABELSKIVER BREAKFAST IS BACK!
On December 17 we will be having an Abelskiver
breakfast! More details will be coming in the future
regarding the breakfast but for right now we need
volunteers to help Ruth Hoffmann with making the
abelskivers, no experience necessary. If you are
interested please call Cheryl in the office.

INFORMATION ABOUT OFFERING
ENVELOPES & CONTRIBUTIONS

2024 offering envelopes will be available soon. For
example, if an individual gives once a year, once a
month, or gives on-line, then envelopes are not
necessary or cost effective. If you do not receive
envelopes and give by check, your name on your
check will be sufficient to record your offering. If you
give cash, please place it in a regular envelope with
your name on it. All "active members" have their
offering recorded and will receive statements of their
giving. If you are not sure if you are an "active
member" or you did not receive envelopes and feel
you should have, please contact Cheryl at the church
office.



SANTA TO A SENIOR
It’s that time again for Santa to a Senior!
Please read the instructions carefully. All
gifts are due back wrapped with the tag
taped to them by December 11, not
December 15 like the tags say.

WENDY’S DONATION DRIVE
Again this year, Wendy is collecting items
for her clients. Bring in your and/or your
child’s clean coats, hat, gloves and scarves
that don’t fit anymore. She is also
collecting some toiletry items like
toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorant and
3-in-1 body wash/shampoo/conditioner.
Bring your donations to church by
December 4

YOUTH R&S MEAT SALE FUNDRAISER
Help our Youth to raise money to attend the
2024 ELCA Youth Gathering in New Orleans.
You can find an order sheet at the end of
The Cross or in the gathering area. Orders &
payments are due to the office by November
19. Checks can be made out to LCR Youth.
Order pick up day is December 3 from 9am-
11am. Thanks again for supporting our
Youth!



Happy Birthday!
11/10
11/10
11/10
11/12
11/13
11/13
11/16

Linda Henkel
Fred Jacobson

Toby Robe
DeAnn Bliss

Marilyn Andersen
Rayann Peters
Carol Gavigan

11/17
11/17
11/18
11/19
11/20
11/20
11/24

Peggy Christiansen
Spencer Dues

RJ Benisch
Betty Lewis

Gary Anderson
Ron Suiter
Paul Miller

Happy Anniversary!
11/17
11/19

Rita & Paul Miller
Kathy & Gary Anderson

22
46

SCRIP CARDS ARE AVAILABLE
Scrip cards are available for purchase on Sunday mornings. We
ask at this time you pay only by check and make it out to LCR
Scrip.  If you have any questions contact Danielle at 262-989-
1999. 

LCR STAFF
Pastor John Anderson
Cheryl Cieczka - Office Administrator
Emily Cole - Children/Youth Coordinator

262-748-5055     pastorjohn@lcrracine.org
262-637-7431               office@lcrracine.org

youth @lcrracine.org

CHURCH INFORMATION UPDATE
Please help us to get our church communication information correct and up-to-
date. If you have not been worshiping at Resurrection for a year or more, we may
need to update your information in our files. This will ensure that you receive all
the church communication. 

Please contact Cheryl at 262-637-7431 to verify your information. THANK YOU! If
you are not currently, but would like to be a part of Resurrection, please contact
Cheryl at 262-637-7431 to take the easy step of being part of the Resurrection
family! EVERYONE is welcome!



RINGING THE BELL FOR THE SALVATION ARMY
Another way to give during the holiday season is by ringing the bell for The
Salvation Army. You can do it by yourself or better yet have your family and
friends join you to ring the bell. Holiday attire is always encouraged. Please
call the number on the flyer above to reserve your spot!




